
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 3:23:24 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 5:08 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Reginald & Margaret Weeks

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
No one in Ontario needs a future hydro increase!!!.  When it is published that the CEO of Ontario Hydro
gets a salary of over four million a year, and other provinces hydro CEO's are not even close to three-
quarter of a million a year why should we have to pay so much for our hydro in Ontario.  It seems that
they are carrying to us in buckets (as one of our neighbours puts it).
All Ontarioans should say no to this proposed increase.  Is it sad when you have to decide between
electricity and food!!

-- Attachment --
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